

Mr. Eamon Ryan, TD Minister for Transport, 29-31 Adelaide Road, Dublin 2 D02 X285

9th January 2023

Our Ref: FC/January1.AOB

Dear Minister Ryan,

At a recent meeting of Cork County Council, the Mayor and Members resolved as follows:-

"That Cork County Council call on the Minister for Transport to consider that Uber be allowed to operate in this country. Due to the lack of taxi availability leading to isolation for members of rural communities, Uber could be a welcome resolution."

I would be obliged if you would consider the above matter and let me have your response in due course.

Yours sincerely,

MAIREAD LUCEY SENIOR EXECUTIVE OFFICER

CC: All Local Authorities

Juhncey